
 

 

I would like to seek a clarification related to the workshop proposed to be organised 

with FIs and Value Chain stakeholders as part of the review of the study 

findings/outcomes.  It is not clear adequately from the ToR who is supposed to 

organise this workshop – whether the selected service provider should organise or 

UNNATI A2F project team will organise this workshop?   

UNNATI A2F team will organize the workshop and cost related to the workshop 

will also be covered by UNNATI A2F. The workshop will be organized in 

Biratnagar. The national experts are expected to facilitate the workshop and 

collect the feedback on the draft report. 


